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more about  

respect. 

Dear Parents, 

 Students will learn about respect this month during  their 

Golden Gate Kids rotation. “Respect is a positive view that you 

form of how someone is living their life. On the other hand, self-

respect is your view of how you’re living your life.” (Shawn Jackson 

from How to Respect Yourself and Others) 

 This month students are going to begin learning 

about Pledge #3... I will treat others and myself with kindness and 

respect. Respect is an overall evaluation you give someone 

based on what the person is doing with their life, how they 

treat you and others, and if they are honest or not. 

 Self-respect is defining your own worth and value. If you do 

not respect yourself, it is hard for you to respect others.  

Here are ways you can develop self-respect: 

● Being an honest person 

● Valuing academics and education 

● Understanding the impact of proper nutrition 

● Understanding financial responsibility 

● Learning to listen 

● Understanding the value of good manners. 

● Having important goals and plans for reaching them 

 

PARENT/GUARDIAN CHALLENGE: 

This month, we challenge you to create positive statements about 

each other as a family. These statements are something each 

member can say to themselves each morning to start their day off 

by being kind to themselves. Some ideas of positive statements 

are, “I am brave”, “I am kind”, “I am strong”, and “I can do hard 

things.” Printing or writing these statements on paper and taping 

them to the bathroom mirror or the refrigerator would help as a re-

minder to treat yourself with love and respect as well! 
 

Have a wonderful holiday season,  

Mrs. Egan 



Dance: 

       Melanie G- 1st 

       Claire W- 2nd 

       Kate C- 5th 

       Kinley S- 5th 

Film: 

       Cyrus N- 5th 

       Jason S- 5th 

       Jacey M- 6th 

Literature: 

       Madeline C- 1st 

       Baylee B- 2nd 

       Seth A- 3rd 

       Briahna S- 5th 

       Kira R- 6th 

Music: 

       Charlotte B- 1st 

       Donovan P- 3rd 

       Teva J- 5th 

       Bailey W- 6th 

Photography: 

       Seneca S- 2nd 

       Madison B- 5th 

       Addison C- 6th  

Reflections 

PTA News 
December 2020 

JOIN PTA @    https://rosecreek.new.memberhub.store/store 

Thank you to all those 

who participated in 

reflections!  We had a 

great year! 

Here are the winners, 

their projects go on to 

compete with other 

schools! 

2D Visual Art: 

       Chase C- 1st 

       Lainey C- 1st 

       Declan P- 4th 

       Nisa J- 5th 

       Caleb A- 6th 

3D Visual Art: 

       Chandel N- K 

       Braxton A- 1st 

       Reagan F- 3rd 

       Boston H- 5th 

Party Time! Battle of the Books 
Although we weren’t able to do our 

battles as planned last year we still 

wanted to celebrate those students 

who participated in the 2nd grade 

zoom battles and those students 3-6 

grade who read 15 or more books. 

For Christmas parties this month the PTA has hired a DJ 

to do dance parties through Zoom. We hope that this 

will be a party that our kids will never forget.  I truly  

believe that at this time we are able to make once in a 

lifetime memories for our children! 

~Hilary Stewart– PTA President 

3rd graders who  

battled last year: 

     Donovan P 

     Samantha B 

     Maggie C 

     Bailey H 

     Benson S 

     Lincoln H 

     Evelyn G 

 

Students who read  

15-19 books: 
4th Grade 

     Avery B 

     Colton P 

     Ezra G 

5th Grade 

     Brenna M 

     Cameron P 

     Dayton P 

     Ethan W 

     Evelyn W 

     Griffin B 

     Kaylee A 

     Lydia W 

     Nisa J 

6th Grade 

     Ben Y 

7th Grade 

     Jesse M 

     Joshua M 

     Macie M 

 

Students who read 

20 books: 

4th Grade 

     Lizzie T 

     Maia M 

     Tenley S 

5th Grade 

     Amanda M 

     Caleb D 

     Deron D 

     Jason S 

     Scott G 

6th Grade  

     Ryder P 

7th Grade 

     Calista B 

     Jonathan S 

https://rosecreek.new.memberhub.store/store


December 2020 

October  

Students of the 

Month 
 

Timmy B 

Caden K  

Lainey C 

Taidyn B 

Skyla C 

Dantley C 

Andres A 

Rylee B 

Maggie C 

Niya A 

Tayt W 

Parker V 

Jackson A 

Tanaca O 

Eliza M 

Brinsley F 

Griffin M 

Aiden P 

Evelyn W 

Adam S 

Reece R 

Candace M 

Macks H 

Max A 

Amelia S 

Parker M 

Bradey H 

November  

Students of 

the Month 
 

Katie M 

Maddison V 

Emery T 

Keera W 

Ashton F 

Amari S 

William T 

Eliza M 

Megan S 

Tyten M 

Daxton D 

Cade H 

Mia S 

Chandel N 

Emma H 

Sarah D 

Ivy H 

Congratulations 

to our October 

and November 

Students of the 

Month!!! 

 

Keep up the 

good work!!! 

Students of the Month 


